
Approved               
 

SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MINUTES 

                                                              March 15, 2017  

Town Offices 
              

 The Board of Selectmen convened in a limited session on Wednesday, March 15, 2017 at 

6:30 p.m. at the Sanbornton Central School. In attendance were Selectman Karen Ober, 

Selectman John Olmstead and Selectman Katy North. Town Administrator, Katie Ambrose 

was also present.                    

   

1. Authorize Payroll & the Accounts Payable Register – The BOS reviewed & signed the 

payroll and the accounts payable registers, a copy was made available for public inspection. 

             

    

2. ADJOURNMENT – Chair Olmstead made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 p.m. 

Selectman Ober seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.    

    

3. NEXT MEETING(S) – The Board of Selectmen’s next regularly scheduled meeting will be 

held on Wednesday, March 22, 2017 @ 5 p.m. at the Town Offices.        

         

Respectfully submitted, 

April Rollins, Administrative Specialist 

 

(These minutes are in draft form and are subject to review & approval at the next regularly 

scheduled Selectmen’s meeting. Meeting minutes are not official unless they are viewed on 

the Town’s web-site www.sanbortnonnh.org or are on file with the Town Clerk.)  
 

http://www.sanbrotnonnh.org/

